
 
 
 
 
 
November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Non Uniform Day – Children in Need 
 
The school will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 18 November 2016 to raise money for Children in 
Need.  This year’s theme is spots and many schools across the UK are joining the big Spotacular to 
raise funds for BBC Children in Need.   
 
Children in Need provide grants to projects in the UK which focus on children and young people who are 
disadvantaged. They are local to people in all corners of the UK and support small and large 
organisations which empower children and extend their life choices 
 
Students will be asked to make a £2 donation, but if they wish to contribute more they may do so.  If you 
would like your child to bring in a contribution from you this would be acceptable also.  Throughout the 
day there will also be a range of activities arranged by Student Council for students to take part in so we 
recommend that students bring a small amount of change with them. 
 
In addition, a Year 9 student, Shannon Raymond W3, was nominated for the Jack Petchey award last 
month for being a caring and conscientious student. Shannon has chosen to spend her award money  on 
cakes and sweets to be sold at break and lunch times during the week commencing Monday 14 
November, with all monies going directly to Children in Need.   
 
We hope that you are happy for your child to participate.  Donations will be collected by tutors during 
tutor time. 
 
Please note that students are not permitted to wear items that are inappropriate for the school 
environment, and that for health and safety reasons, the usual rules regarding jewellery and 
other accessories still apply.  Hair must not be dyed an unnatural colour, even temporarily.  No 
shorts or revealing clothes will be permitted.  Any students wearing such clothing will be sent 
home to change. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  For more information about Children in Need please visit 
http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b008dk4b 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Kelly 
Deputy Headteacher  
Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form 
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